
 

Barrack Heights Public School Term 4 
Week 5 

PRINCIPAL'S REPORT 

 



 

Remembrance Day - This morning we held a lovely Remembrance Day Service to commemorate those 
who have fought in war and those who have been left behind. A big thank you to Ms Stewart who 
organised this service and had a number of her 3/4S students read out poems they wrote in class. Take a 
look further on in this newsletter at some of the photos from our service. Thank you to all the families 
who brought in flowers to lay at our flagpoles. 

Outdoor Cinema Night - I hope you have saved the date - Saturday November 30 at 6:30pm (for a 7:30 
start), here at Barrack Heights Public School. We will be showing the much loved family classic 'Home 
Alone'. On the night, there will be popcorn and drink combos available as well as a scrumptious sausage 
sizzle (you won't be able to go past this!). You are more than welcome to bring your own food and drink 
on the night, if that suits your family better. As this is a community event, held on school grounds, 
please remember alcohol and pets are not permitted. So prepare your chairs and blank ets and make 
sure you save the date for this fun event. We are working in conjunction with STONE Real Estate and 
tickets will be available through Eventbrite. When the link is live the school will let you know how to 
purchase your tickets. Don't forget to invite family and friends! The more the merrier! 

Scooters and Bikes - In exciting news, we have purchased scooter and bike racks for our students to park 
their wheels. However, if a child wishes to ride to school, as per Department of Education requirement s, 
they must, along with their parents and carers, sign a scooter/bike contract. Safe riding to and from 
school is imperative. Students must know their role and responsibility when riding to and from school 
and the BHPS Contract highlights all the important elements that need to be taken into consideration. If 
you want your child to ride to and from school, please collect, discuss and sign this contract with your 



child and return to school BEFORE your child rides their wheels. We thank you for helping us ke ep our 
children safe. 

Warm regards,  

Skye Seymour 

Principal 

 

 



REMEMBRANCE DAY SERVICE 

 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

 



 

SAVE THE DATE 

 



 

When: SATURDAY November 30 

Where: Barrack Heights Public School 

What: Outdoor Cinema Night 

Cost: $3 per ticket for all pre sales and $5 per ticket if purchased on the night. Tickets will be available 
through Eventbrite shortly. 

Who: Anyone! (Please note all children must be accompanied by an adult).  

Extras: Food and drink can be purchased on the night so please make sure you bring cash with you.  



YOU  CAN  DO  IT! 

 



 



 

Lesson 30 - Behaviour Management 

This week students will learn how to express emotions appropriately by describing the influence that 
people, situations and events have on their emotions. Students will identify and describe strategies to 
manage and moderate emotions in increasingly unfamiliar situations. Students will identify and describe 
strategies to manage and moderate emotions in increasingly unfamiliar situations. 

Learning Intentions - The following learning goals this week are: 

1. Students will know about blocker of Feeling Very Angry.  

2. Students will identify events and situations that trigger the feeling of anger.  

3. Students will understand the elements of a plan that will help them to manage their anger.  

VALUE OF THE WEEK 
RESPECT 

 



At Barrack Heights Public School we are RESPECTFUL. We treat each other fairly and with respect. This 
week we are focusing on RESPECTFUL behaviours, in particular we are learning how to value the 
interests, abilities and cultures of others. 

Teachers will be explicitly teaching our students what respectful behaviour and interactions look like. 
They will be role playing scenarios and discussing how they can show respect towards others.  

In our morning assemblies we will be giving 'shout outs' to students who have displayed the respect 
value this week. 

YOU CAN DO IT AWARDS 

 

Congratulations on the following student's on receiving their "You Can Do it" Merit 
awards!! 

 



 

 

We need your help! 
Are you, or do you know of anyone who is leaving the area next year and will not be attending our 
wonderful school in 2020? We are currently in the middle of organising staff and classing for next year 
and would like to make adjustments based on the actual number of students who will be attending 
Barrack Heights Public School in 2020. If you won't be with us, could you please call and inform the 
office to ensure we have up to date information ready to plan effectively for the new school year.  



SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

Thank you  
Bottle tops and bread tags 

A big thank you to all our students and families for donating bottle tops and bread tags. Your support is 
greatly appreciated. We will be collecting bottle tops and bread tags up until the end of Week 8. We 
will then donate the bottle tops to be used to make prosthetic limbs for children and the bread tags to 
make wheelchairs. 

Thank you for your support.  

Stage 3 

 



Aussie Bread Tags for Wheelchairs 

 

These are the latest two mobility aids Aussie bread tags have helped to pay for. The two boys received 
them last week and were very excited. The one on the right is called a freedom walker, designed and 
built in Cape Town to give kids who have difficulty walking some freedom.  

Well done to the Barrack Heights Community! Please keep collecting.  

Thank you, Luis B for suggesting we do this. 

This is the Barrack Heights Way, assisting others in need. Thank you. 

EXCITING EVENTS COMING UP @ BHPS!!! 

 



Years 2-6 Swim Scheme 

 



 

Week 6  Fizzy Spider and Mufti Day 

 

When: Thursday 21 November 

Students can wear mufti clothes on the day for a gold coin donation. Students are to wear enclosed 
shoes and no singlet tops. Students will be able to purchase a Fizzy Spider drink for $2 on the day. 
Money raised will go towards the Year 6 Year Book and Barrack Heights Public School.  

This event was a motion passed in Parliament by Stage 3 students and is being organised by Stage 3 
students and their teachers. 

Stage 3 



Students and Teachers  

Week 7  Crazy Hair Day 

 

When: Tuesday 26 November 

Students can come to school with Crazy Hair  for a gold coin donation. Money raised is being donated to 
the Cancer Council by Stage 3 students as a way of giving back to the community.  

This event was a motion passed in Parliament by Stage 3 students and is being organi sed by Stage 3 
students and their teachers. 

Stage 3 

Students and Teachers  

 

 

Message from the Library 
This is the last Book Club order for the year... Don't miss out.   Orders due on Thursday 28th November 
ONLINE ONLY!!  



 

 

School Banking 
Don't forget to put your bank books in the locked box on Tuesday's for collection Wednesday 
mornings!!! 



 

From the Office 

 

Just a friendly reminder could you please put any notes or money in an envelope (spare envelopes are 
located on the desk) clearly marked with your child's name and class and put them in the locked letter 
box at the end of the office corridor. Absence notes can be put in this collection box also.  Thank you for 
your co-operation.  

CALENDAR 
Embed://<iframe 
src="https://calendar.google.com/calendar/embed?src=education.nsw.gov.au_jv8350gsm4hluj85ndc1r



efnvk%40group.calendar.google.com&ctz=Australia%2FSydney" style="border: 0" width="800" 
height="600" frameborder="0" scrolling="no"></iframe> 

P & C AND COMMUNITY NEWS 

 



 

 

1 - 2019 Shellharbour City Council Mayor's Giving Tree Appeal 



 



TRY RUGBY UNION 

 

 



The power of reading to your child 
2019 Speaker Series  Tuesday 19 November  

 

Reading is one of the most powerful things you can do with a child to develop their vocabulary, early 
literacy skills and cognitive ability. The benefits go far beyond the words on the page.  

In our final Speaker Series for 2019, UOW Early Start Associate Professor Jane Herbert and 
Senior Lecturer Elisabeth Duursma will guide you through the best ways to read to your child and 
benefits it brings from birth to six years. 

What you ll learn 

·         What makes a good book reading session 

·         What happens in your child s brain when you read to them 

·         How to read their favourite book 1000 times (and stay sane)  

·         How story books can help build numeracy skills 

·         What different readers (Dad/Grandparents) bring to the stories they read 

·         How to incorporate digital books into reading 

Event Details 

Date: Tuesday 19 November 

Time: 6pm  7.30pm 

Location: Early Start Building 21. G08, University of Wollongong 

Cost: $15/non members. $7.50/members 



CONTACT US 

 

25 Hunter Street 

Barrack Heights    NSW   2528 

PH: 4295 4222 

email: barrackht-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

Make sure you find us and give us a like on Facebook Barrack Heights Public School Facebook profile 

Stay up to date with what is happening in our school. 


